COMMUNITY
FORUM

PROSPOSED

RATE RISE

SATURDAY 3 SEPTEMBER 2022

2-4pm
MEMORIAL HALL, MOLESWORTH ST, TENTERFIELD

Tenterfield Shire residents and ratepayers are invited to attend a
Community Forum to have your questions answered about the
proposed rate rise.

This will be a mediated session, with pre-submitted questions
answered first.

Please submit your questions relating to the proposed rate rise by

5pm Thursday 1 September by emailing:
council@tenterfield.nsw.gov.au or by phone on (02) 6736 6000.
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